
Gary Johnson 
Governor 

February 21, 1995 

Mr. Larry Campbell 

State of New Mexico 
ENVIRONMENT DEPARTMENT 

Harold Runnels Building 
1190 St. Francis Drive, P.O. Box 26110 

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87502 
(505) 827-2850 

CERTIFIED MAIL 
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 

Division Environmental Specialist 
Transwestern Pipeline Company 
Roswell, New Mexico 88202-1717 

Mark E. Weidler 
Secretary 

Re: RCRA Facility Assessment at Transwestern Pipeline Company, 
Roswell Compressor Station, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Campbell: 

Enclosed is a copy of the RCRA Facility Assessment (RFA) of 
Transwestern Pipeline Company's (TW) Roswell Compressor Station 
conducted by the New Mexico Environment Department (NMED) 
Hazardous and Radioactive Materials Bureau (HRMB). The current 
list of Solid Waste Management Units (SWMU) and Areas of Concern 
(AOC) identified during the RFA is subject to modification in the 
future contingent upon the requirements for a Hazardous and Solid 
Waste Amendment (HSWA) permit at TW's Roswell facility. 

Thank you for your cooperation and assistance throughout the 
course of development of the RFA and particularly during the site 
visit. Should you have any questions concerning this matter 
please contact Ms. Teri Davis of my staff at 827-4308. 

Sincerely, 

/ -~30 (] ¢__. 
Ronald A. Kern, Program Manager 
RCRA Technical Compliance Program 

Enclosure 

cc w/o enclosure: David Neleigh, EPA Region VI 
Barbara Hoditschek, RCRA Program Manager 


